Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch Board Meeting Minutes

November 12, 2012  2:30pm- 3:pm

Present:     Blaine, Brand, Byrnes, Cerny, Chesterfield, Eisner, Gardner, Kessinger, Kline, Miller, 

                    Seidl, Tippett

Items Discussed:

1. Emergency Operations Center tour postponed to December 10 meeting. Since parking is limited carpooling is suggested. It is also important to bring photo ID. VP Len Chesterfield will chair the meeting in the absence of President Byrnes.

2. The hand –held radio is not working. Until it is fixed, it is suggested that a walk around house check only be done if there are two people in the car.

3. The purchase of badges was passed last month. President Byrnes is having difficulty ordering them from the supplier. He is working on the purchase.

4. Lieutenants and Captains will get gold badges if their cost is not prohibitive.

5. The car does not have a poncho or extra oil in the trunk. These items will be picked up.

6. We receive about $1000 in donations from The SMW Civic Association and Cypress Village.

7. All drivers have not received a copy of the new Ops Manual yet. The ops Manual was rewritten by Lew Tippett.

8.  Member Tom Yokimoto will be our guest speaker in January. He will give a presentation on Identity Theft.

9. If we are first on the scene of an accident, we need to remain there until relieved by a deputy.

10. If you are not the first driver of the day, be sure to walk around the car. Check the tires and the body of the car for scratches or dents.

Respectfully submitted,

Michele Eisner, Secretary

